
   

          
 Purchasing Division 

 

ADDENDUM NO. 2 
 

DATE:  January 9, 2025 
FROM:  City of Grand Junction Purchasing Division 
TO:   All Offerors 
RE: Crosby Avenue Utility Relocation IFB-5554-24-DD 
 
  

Offerors responding to the above referenced solicitation are hereby instructed that the requirements have 
been clarified, modified, superseded, and supplemented as to this date as hereinafter described. 
 

Please make note of the following questions/answers/clarifications: 
 

1. Question:  Can the sanitary sewer pipe be installed in an open trench? 
Answer: This will not be permitted due to existing improvements and impacts to business operations. 
 

2. Question: Can the sewer video be made available? 
Answer: The sewer videos and observation reports are being made available with this addendum. 
 

3. Question: Can Nyloplast basins be used instead of manholes? 
Answer: The City standard is to use a concrete manhole for this application. 
 

 
Here's a link to the sewer video and inspection reports. The video files are quite large. The 
project geotech report is also included in this link. This will assist with the bidders ability to 

see where they can expect to encounter unstable soils and groundwater: 20250108-
Crosby Utilities 
 

The original solicitation for the project noted above is amended as noted. All other conditions of the 
subject remain the same. 
 

Respectfully, 

 
Dolly Daniels, Senior Buyer 
City of Grand Junction, Colorado 

https://grandjct-my.sharepoint.com/:f:/g/personal/williamc_gjcity_org/ElFcnriWKA5Ao5t9u6v8gWMB98mSj9vKsL9l9dMFkWt7dw?e=mzbqDT
https://grandjct-my.sharepoint.com/:f:/g/personal/williamc_gjcity_org/ElFcnriWKA5Ao5t9u6v8gWMB98mSj9vKsL9l9dMFkWt7dw?e=mzbqDT

